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Transcript 



								July 5th 1939




Mr. P. O’Sullivan,

[redacted]


Dear Mr. O’Sullivan,
		Thank you for your Postal Order for 2/6 as membership fee to the
Anti-Partition of Ireland League for which I enclose receipt.  I
shall be visiting Birmingham soon to start a branch of the League and
I would be very glad if you could in the meantime try to get as much
support as you can.  I shall let you know of course when I am going
up.  With best wishes and hoping that you will meet with success.


						Yours faithfully,


						Organising Secretary.

